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the phoENiX Symphony

To Whom it May Concern:

Stone Canyon residents, Sheila and Michael Zuieback, have graciously offered to host a fundraising reception
and dinner at their home located at 5702 N. 55™ Place in Paradise Valley, to benefit The Phoenix Symphony on
April 20 from 6pm-9pm. Co-hosting the event with the Zuiback’s are Stone Canyon residents, Julie Pace and
Dave Seldon (Phoenix Symphony Board Member}.

This is an adult-only event that will be capped at 150 guests. The event will take place on the Zuieback’s back
patio and yard. In addition to a full meal, an open bar will be available for guests to enjoy a beer, glass of wine

or mixed drink at no charge during the event.

Following is an agenda for the evening:

6:00pm Event begins /music playing as guests arrive
6:00-6:30pm Cocktails and appetizers passed
6:45pm Guests seated at rounds of 10

¢ Welcome /Introduction by Julie Pace & Dave Seldon
® Acknowledge host committee and donors
® Sheila and Mike Zuieback

6:55pm Dinner begins

7:25pm Phoenix Symphony Remarks
Tito Munoz, Virginia G. Piper Music Director
Jim Ward, Phoenix Symphony President & CEO

9:00-9:30pm Dessert /coffee
Guest depart

At this time, there is no plan for security and/or control measures as The Phoenix Symphony has been the
beneficiary of numerous private home receptions such as this and the need for security and/or control
measures have never been necessary.

Sincerely,

8 A
Alison Johnston

EVP / Chief Operating Officer

One North First Street, Suite 200 Phoenix, AZ 85004 Phone: 6024951117
www phoenixsymphony.org



